
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
March 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Friday 17th March is Comic Relief Day and will be a Charity Fundraising Non-Uniform Day. Students are asked to 
donate £1.00 for the privilege of wearing their own clothes, which should be appropriate for a school day. 
Students may want to wear an item of red clothing to highlight Red Nose Day. Payment should be made online via 
Parent Pay using the link shown below ONLY, please avoid bringing cash in as far as possible. The money will be 
donated to Comic Relief.  

If your child has PE on Friday they may wear their own PE kit but this needs to be appropriate for the activities 
they will be doing in their PE lesson.  

Comic Relief continues to support people across the UK and abroad by tackling 4 prominent issues that face 
society today; improving mental health, a safe place for everyone, a world where children survive and thrive and 
freedom from fear, violence and discrimination. Comic Relief is actively fighting inequality, to create a better and 
fairer world.  

Please make your £1 payment using the link below by Friday 17th March.  

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=9958 

Many thanks in anticipation of your continued support.  

 
Yours sincerely, 

S Pestell 
Mrs S. Pestell 
Head of Flamsteed House 
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